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Congratulations to Mrs. Lovett, 

Mrs. Lawson and the entire cast 

and crew for putting together an 

amazing major production this 

year – it was a big success! You all 

worked so hard to put on a 

fantastic show! We have 

tremendously talented students in 

our school! 

There was great support from the 

community!  Thanks to the 

weather, we had our first ever 

matinée that sold out! 

Well done everyone – we are so 

proud of you! 



 

For several years, parents have been using the SafeArrival app to report absences to the school.  We 

will be phasing out that program next year and adding in a text option. Be sure to add our text 

number to your contacts! 

There are several options for reporting student absences: 

1. NEW  Send us a text! 

- Message us at 204-400-4696. Please include your child’s name and date(s) they will be 

away from school 

2. Call us!  

- Call the office at (204)523-4696 at any time (we have voice mail) 

3. Email us! 

- email the office at ksoffice@tmsd.mb.ca 

These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a week.  Future absences can be reported at any time.  

ATTENDANCE UPDATE 

 

 

 May 1  Music Monday 

 May 4-6  High School Badminton Provincials 

 May 5 Wilderness Class Trip 

 May 16  High School Track Zones 

 May 16 & 17  Senior Band Trip to Moose Jaw 

 May 18  High School Track Zones 

 May 22  No School (Victoria Day) 

 May 25-27  Wilderness Class Trip 

 May 29 & 30 Kindergarten Orientation 

 June 2 Middle Years Track Meet 

 June 2 Middle Years Prom 

 June 6 Spring Band Concert 

 June 20-23 Exam Week 

 June 23 Tabloid Day 

 June 27 Grad! 

 June 29 Last Day of School 

  Report Cards Sent Out 

IMPORTANT DATES 
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Mrs. McGill has been busy trying to put out as many 

new books as she can!  She has even included some 

non-fiction books that the students have been 

requesting! 

The library’s focus for the month of May will be 

‘Planting Positivity’ and ‘Soaring into Spring’!  We will 

be celebrating Canadian Children’s Book Week from 

April 30
th
 to May 6

th
.  Mrs. McGill has been busy 

marking all books written by Canadian authors with a 

maple leaf on the spine.  So keep an eye out for them 

on the displays and on the shelves!  It is important to 

know that there are some great Canadian authors and 

illustrators!  The public library is also a great place to 

find a book by a Canadian author.  All Killarney School 

students are eligible for a public library membership, 

even those who don’t live in the Municipality of Killarney-Turtle Mountain!  They have some great programs 

coming up this  spring and in the summer! 

 

Hope you all have a great Spring! 

 

Your Friendly School Librarian, 

Mrs. McGill 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Track and Field Practices 
have started!  Mrs. O runs 
practices for grades 5-12 
from 3:30-4:45 pm on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and 
Thursdays. Please try to 
come to at least 2 practices per week. 

Track & Field 

Models of DNA molecules made by  

Mr. Martens’ Grade 12 Biology Class  

 

Flourishing Families Bulb Blitz was a 
great success!  Thank you to all who 
supported our spring fundraiser - happy planting! 

 

Join us!  Killarney Parent Advisory Council is always 
looking for new members to contribute to our small, but 
mighty group!  Email us at 
killarneyparentadvisorycouncil@gmail.com for more 
information. 

KPAC NEWS 
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